North York Community Council

From: Sahra Toronto <sahratoronto@rogers.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2016 9:37 AM

To: North York Community Council

Cc: Councillor Carmichael Greb; Lytton Park Residents Organization; joh2399@bell.net;
rt.williams@outlook.com; jim.sadler@rogers.com

Subject: Oct 13, 2016 Item NY17.26 - Inclusion on the City of Toronto's Heritage Register -

2512R Yonge Street

The South Armour Heights Residents’ Association (SAHRA) is in support of the Toronto Preservation Board’s
recommendation to the North York Community Council that:
1. City Council include the property at 2512R Yonge Street on the City of Toronto’s Heritage
Register in accordance with the Statement of Significance (Reasons for Inclusion): 2512R Yonge
Street attached as Attachment 3 to the report (September 12, 2016) from the Chief Planner and
Executive Director, City Planning Division.

Sheila Dunlop (Secretary)
sahratoronto@rogers.com
1500 Avenue Road, PO Box 1373, Toronto, ON M5M 0A1




